



General Manager's Office University Hospital Galway Newcastle Road Galway Tel: (091) 544200

24th July, 2024

REF: PQ 32087/24

RE: To ask the Minister for Health the number of employees currently on the transfer list and not currently working due to sick leave at Galway University Hospital and Merlin Park Hospital; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Noel Grealish

Dear Deputy Grealish,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply to you directly in the context of the request for information referenced above.

In response to your query, thank you for clarifying that this request relates to "Admin Grade 4 posts from Sept 2023 to present".

We can confirm that from September 2023 to present, there is currently one Admin Grade IV staff member who is on the transfer list and currently not working due to sick leave.

I trust this clarifies the matter.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Kane

General Manager

Galway University Hospitals

614